
I am strongly opposed to this bill. If private schools need ODE approval for all plans and procedures, they would become de facto 
public schools. I choose to send my child to a private school because I have different values than those taught in the public schools. 

This is a grave threat to religious freedom and parental rights and choice. It would undermine the broad educational goals of private 
education!


